
To ensure that everyone has a safe and happy fieldtrip  
experience please note the following guidelines:  

   All members must wear a red Boys and Girls Club t-shirt. Please purchase at the front  
  counter. Cost $10.00. 

 
  Please apply sunscreen on your child before arriving at the Club, for water parks and all 

  day trips like Knott’s please pack sun screen for your child to use during the day. 
 
 Remember that trips do fill up so please sign up early. We will not accept payment with

 out a permission slip or a permission slip without payment.  
 

 Must be current on all Club fees such as daycamp to attend any trips.  
 

 The Club will not provide any additional spending money.  
 

 No signups will be taken after the Monday before the trip. Example: Wednesday, July 
 29th is the Knotts trip, last day to sign up is Monday July 27th. 
 

 No refunds or credits will be given for trips not attended. 
 

 Please check board at the front entrance for additional information.  
 

 Members must remain with their assigned group at all times. 
 

 Please wear comfortable clothes with sneakers. Sandals are ok for water parks ONLY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to always have FUN and BE SAFE! 


